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4.0 Layout

4.1 The proposed works show a new glazed lobby located  by the main entrance  with an 
additional set of double doors.

4.2 A new upper backfitting has been introduced to the lower floor level of the bar which is 
sympathetic to the style and fabric of the existing building and bar.

5.0 Scale

5.1 There is no change to the overall mass of the building.

6.0 Appearance

6.1 The building will be refurbish and restored so to maintain and not compromise the original 
characteristics of the building. The new glazed lobby is independent to the existing timber 
glazed doors and fan lights above, the screens are fixed directly to the floor with panelling 
detail that matches to the existing. 

6.2 The new upper backfitting is predominantly constructed from tubular copper piping frame 
which has had the existing timber stud work & countertops altered to suit the reclaimed timber
shelves.

7.0 Access

7.1 The access into and within the building is to remain as existing.

8.0 Conclusion

We do not believe that the works will be detrimental to the existing building or surroundings
but will improve the function and appearance of the existing public house for both customers
and staff alike whilst retaining the character of the building.

Prepared on behalf of Client
by

Denise Di Santo
Sampson Associates


